RADFORD UNIVERSITY

CAMPUS POST OFFICE/CAMPUS MAIL

Campus Mail – The university post office provides a box for the deposit of unstamped mail which is to be delivered to university faculty, staff or to students who live in the residence halls.

Recognized clubs and organizations may use the campus mail service for the delivery of official club correspondence (i.e. minutes and notices) to the following:

· club members who live or work on campus

· club advisors

· prospective members who have asked to be contacted by the club (i.e. through the Club Interest Survey listing provided by the Office of the Director of Heth Student Center or the submission of religious group preference cards).

Clubs and organizations are not eligible to use the campus mail service to send mass mailings to residence hall students and/or university faculty and staff unless a special exception is granted by the Dean of Students or the Director of Heth Student Center.  Such request are rarely approved due to the burden that the distribution of mass mailings places on the post office staff and because of the prevailing philosophy that it is wise to limit the amount of unwanted mail stuffed in mail boxes.  Bulk mailings can be sent to all box holders upon payment of $.12 per item to the R U Post Office.

The following requirements must be followed when campus mail is delivered to the university post office:

1. A return address, including the name of the organization, must be included on the outside of each piece of campus mail.

2. The mail must be sorted in mailbox order, except when a small number of pieces are being mailed.

3. Each item to be mailed should be at least 3 ½” x 5”, all pieces should be the same size, be cut neatly (if applicable), and no staples should be used.
